
From: Brown,Stacey
To: * City Clerk; Bezanson, Michael; Chesley, Chip
Cc: Byron Champlin; Champlin, Byron
Subject: Fwd: 58/60 Auburn Street Road (Ponding) Issue
Date: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 6:30:28 PM

Good evening,
I’d like to forward my constituent’s concern about ponding to the relevant departments. I’ve
raised this issue with the City Engineer in the past and am concerned that this recurring issue
may be hastening the deterioration of the roadway. In addition to Mr. Bezanson and Mr.
Chelsey, could this also be sent to TPAC for consideration?

Respectfully,
Stacey

Stacey Brown 
City Councilor, Ward 5
603 717-1350
Stacey4Concord.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: michael fraher <gerardfm1960@hotmail.com>
Date: March 4, 2025 at 8:13:45 AM EST
To: "Brown,Stacey" <SFBrown@concordnh.gov>
Subject: Fw: 58/60 Auburn Street Road (Ponding) Issue

﻿

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe]

Resend as I omitted the f in your email address.  

From: michael fraher <gerardfm1960@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 8:01 AM
To: sbrown@concordnh.gov <sbrown@concordnh.gov>
Subject: 58/60 Auburn Street Road (Ponding) Issue
 
Good morning Stacey. I have brought the issue of ponding adjacent this address
due to past work (water main repair) and subsequent patch many times via Click
Fix to no avail. After a time I receive an automated response asking if I want to
close the issue.  I have not heard from anyone subsequent your reply last year:
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Stacey Brown
· The West Side ·43w

Hi Gerard, I’m your City Councilor! I’ve been talking to the City Engineer about
ponding issues happening on Auburn Street during heavy rains. I’ll let him know
to include your address when he heads up there.

  The situation has deteriorated and eventually someone will be injured or
property (vehicle) possibly damaged. Is there a different approach to this ongoing
problem that you can suggest? Thank you if you can provide any assistance.

Gerard Michael Fraher
58/60 Auburn Street
Concord, NH 03301
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